
   

 
   

 

June Live RED Report  

District News  

Family First 
 

Family First is partnering with the Community Early Childhood Council & Livingston County Extension 
Services to provide an exciting new Parent Café. This project has been made possible through a 
sponsorship with WellCare Health. The Parent Café approach is based upon the Strengthening Families 
Protective Factors Framework. It involves intentional and guided conversations that are designed to 
build protective factors, and parental leadership. On May 21st several members of the CECC received 
training to support the program by becoming Table Leaders and Café Facilitators. The Parent Cafes have 
proven to be very successful in other areas of the county. We are excited about bringing them to our 
families. The first Café will be hosted at the UK Extension Office on August 30th. 
 

North Livingston  
 

Josie Taylor won 1st place in the Regional 4-H Demonstration contest with her Chocolate Chip 
Bread.  She is advancing to the State competition in July.  
 

Camp Discovery Summer School is underway.  Mrs. Tina Lawless and her staff have many fun activities 
planned for scholars! 
 

Livingston County Middle School  
Summer activities are underway for our middle school students at the high school in the 21st CCLC 
Program.   
 

Students having 98% attendance, no major behavior referrals, and no grade lower than a C on a report 
card enjoyed a trip to Holiday World on May 22nd.   
 

Mr. Love will be attending the Kentucky Chamber of Commerce Foundation Leadership Academy in High 
Point, NC from July 17-19.   
 

Students were honored for academic and attendance accomplishments during the 2017-2018 school 
year on Thursday, May 17th.  Congratulations to all students that were honored. 

 

Livingston Central 

Livingston County had 2 athletes bring home the Gold in the State Special Olympics Track and Field 
Tournament at Eastern Kentucky University in Richmond, KY on June 2, 2018! 

 Ruby Cook – 1st place - gold medal in the softball throw with a distance of 30 meters and           
2nd place - silver medal in the 200 meter dash, completed in 35.887 seconds  

 Tyler Reed – 1st place – gold medal in the softball throw with a distance of 15 meters and 71 cm 
and 5th place in the 100 meter dash with a time of 22.831 seconds 

Livingston County also had 4 athletes participate in the art contest.  

 Tyler Reed 4th, Rett Taylor 6th and Mauree Sisco 1st. 
 
 



On June 4-7, eight members of the Livingston Central FFA chapter traveled to Lexington, KY for the 89th 
state FFA Convention. Robert Schmitt competed in the Ag Entrepreneurship contest and was the 
regional winner and received $600. Abigail Calender competed in the Beef Impromptu speaking contest 
and Lauren Schmitt competed in the Goat Impromptu contest and received $40 each. Jack Howard 
competed and placed second in the state Ag Institute of Cooperatives contest and won $100. Jack also 
served on the state committee for FFA camp. Lauren Schmitt placed second in the state Goat Proficiency 
record contest and won $100.  
 
On Wednesday morning 4 members, Abigail Calender, Trey Debes, Emily Padon and Robert Schmitt 
participated in the One for One Meal Packing event. These members packed nutritious meals for Love 
the Hungry.  
 
On Thursday, Lauren Schmitt, Evan Johnson, Austin Tharp, Cheyanne Johnson, Anna Ginn, and Andrew 
Nethery received their state FFA degrees. Lauren Schmitt was selected as the State Star Farmer and 
received a watch and a $1000 scholarship. She also received a $500 scholarship from KAAE. Lauren also 
served on the State Officer Nominating Committee. 
 
The chapter received the Gold emblem rating again this year as well. Emily Padon and Jack Howard 
served as delegates with Aaron Denfip filling in as delegate when needed. 
    

South Livingston 
 

Nineteen students who had perfect attendance all year received a bicycle from our local Masonic 
Lodges-Smithland, Ledbetter, and Gilbertsville Lodges.  There was also a drawing for two more bikes 
from among students who had missed no more than one day of school all year. We truly appreciate this 
wonderful incentive from our local lodges.   
 

Camp Curious is underway for the Mustang Round-up Academy Summer Program.  Students are 
engaged in a variety of educational explorations from June 4th through June 29th.   
 

SLES staff recognized Mrs. Kim Lampley with cake, punch, and gifts on May 18th to honor her 
retirement.  We are happy for her and know she’ll enjoy her retirement. 
 


